
 
Friday, May 27, 2016 

ROC AIRPORT PROVIDES TRAVEL TIPS  
AS BUSY SEASON APPROACHES 

 
The Greater Rochester International Airport (ROC) would like to offer passengers the following 
travel tips for the upcoming Memorial Day holiday and summer travel season: 
 
• Arrive at the airport at least 2 hours ahead of scheduled departure times. Especially 

travelers with early morning flights between 4:30 - 8:30 a.m. when 17 flights depart ROC. 
 
• Have a parking plan, visit www.rocairport.com.  Passengers can compare and calculate 

parking costs prior to their travel dates. 
 
• Contact the airline prior to travel to check flight information, such as delays or cancellations 

and verify baggage restrictions. 
 
• Have your government-issued ID and boarding pass ready. 
 
• Be aware of items in carry-on luggage that may slow passing through the security 

checkpoint. Try to minimize luggage if possible. 
 
• Wear clothing appropriate for passing through security; outerwear and shoes must be 

removed (children under 12 years of age and adults 75 years and older are exempt from 
removing shoes).  

 
• Be familiar with the security directive for liquids and gels in carry-on luggage. Each 

passenger is allowed one, quart-size, zip-top, clear plastic bag for liquids and gels in 
quantities of three ounces or less.  

 
• Consider signing up for TSA Pre✓™. Visit the TSA website below for more information. 
 
For a complete list of permitted and prohibited items in carry-on and checked luggage, visit the 
Transportation Security Administration’s website at www.tsa.gov. 
 
Additional summer travel tips are available at http://blog.tsa.gov/. 
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